
Dear FFCVA Parents, 
 
This is a brief reminder to complete a 2020-21 Free and Reduced Lunch application for your student(s).  
Virtual Academy students may pick up meals at any school from 9:00-9:30am on days when school is in 
session. 
 
If you are not planning to participate in the school breakfast or lunch programs, you may authorize your 
student’s FRL status to be used to reduce several fees and/or provide eligibility to programs, such as: 

• Annual student laptop fees 
• PSAT, SAT, ACT and AP testing fees 
• Summer school fees & tuition 
• YMCA Athletic fees 
• Operation School Bell 
• College Scholarships 

 
For more information about the FRL application, including income eligibility guidelines, please visit the 
Colorado Department of Education website at 
https://www.cde.state.co.us/nutrition/schoolmealeligibility.  
 
FFC8 applications are online at https://fountainftcarson.rocketscanapps.com/ or a paper copy of the 
FFC8 application form may be picked up from any school.  
 
Please submit your FRL application on or before October 1, 2020, if possible. 
 
Thank you, 
 
FFC8 Nutrition Services 
719.382.1334 
 

This institution is an equal opportunity provider 


